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July 21, 2017 

 

Mr. Randy DiLuzio 

Tezak Heavy Equipment Co. Inc. 

205 Tunnel Dr. 

Cañon City, CO  81212 

 

 

Re: T.H.E. Aggregate Source, Permit No. M-1977-193;  

 Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-9 
 

Dear Mr. DiLuzio: 

 

On July 21, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision 

application submitted to the Division on April 12, 2017, addressing the following: 

 

 Address the construction of a process fines stockpile/permanent storage structure within the 

existing bonded property boundaries. 

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 9 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into 

Permit No. M-1977-193.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1977-193 remain in 

full force and effect. 

 

The Division has reviewed the change associated with TR-09 for impacts to the financial warranty and 

has determined that this change does not require an increase to the current reclamation liability. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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